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Good Morning, 
I am writing today to voice my strong opposition to the upcoming bills being heard this week. 
H5436 
H5443 
H5651 
H5652 
H5654 
H5889 
H5890 
H5891 
The passing of these bills by and large creates a situation that makes law abiding voters, residents 
and contributing members of communities across RI criminals. This in no way will make anyone 
"safer" nor can they be reasonably justified. 
Sincerely, 
Michael Boisvert 
59 Lemay rd. 
Woonsocket RI 02895 
 


